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BOYS & GIRLS CLUB DRAMA  

PRODUCTION OF LITTLE WOMEN 
 
Shelton, CT, May 23, 2008 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley 

Drama Program will present “Little Women” on Monday, June 2, 2008. Two shows will 

be held: June 2 at 4:30 and 7:30 pm in the Main Gym at the Boys & Girls Club, One 

Positive Place, Shelton. Admission is free.  

 

Written by Louisa May Alcott, the story spans 15 years in the lives of the March sisters: 

Jo, Meg, Beth, and Amy. Through the trials and tribulations these sisters encounter, they 

learn time and time again that the love and closeness within their family is superior to 

wealth and materialism.  

 

Little Women is the Drama Program’s fourth production with the Boys & Girls Club. More 

than 20 participants will be performing in Little Women. Contact Jennifer Kaye, 

Performing Arts Director, at 924-9329 for further information. 
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